
 

 
 

 

 

 
 

14. 11. 2023 
 
 
Dear trade unionists, 
 
The Health and Social Care Trade Union of the Czech Republic fully understands your problems and 
concerns related to insufficient financing of public services. 
We express our full support for the mobilization and upcoming strikes at the national and regional levels. 
 
Trade unionists in the Czech Republic also face cuts in funding for public services, cuts in funding for 
their employees' salaries and the government's negative attitudes towards trade unionists. 
 
In the Czech Republic, November 27 will be a day of protests against the government's actions. 
 
Dear sisters and brothers of CGIL and UIL, we are with you and support your actions. 
In solidarity 
 
 
 

 
 

Dagmar Žitníková 
 President of the Trade Union of Health and Social Care of the Czech Republic 

 


